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Office of the Secretary gmkavadoy@hhlaw.com
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
445 12" Street, SW
Washington, DC 20554
Re: Notification of New Mailing Address

Galaxy Cable Inc.

FRN: 0005-9217-13
Earth Station: E950167

Dear Ms. Dortch
On behalf of Galaxy Cable Inc., current licensee of earth station license E950167, FCC File No.
SES-RWL-20041109-01663, we hereby notify the Commission of the new mailing address for

the above-referenced Earth Station license. Please update all applicable records with the
following address:

P.O. Box 573
Barlow, KY 42024

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact the undersigned.
Respectfully submitted,

HOGAN & HARTSON LLP
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Grace Kavadoy




